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NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  •  August 13, 2019  6:00 PM 

SPEAKER:  David Lisenby, President 

   Home Builders Association of Alabama (HBAA) 
LOCATION: TOP OF THE RIVER, GADSDEN, AL 

 

 

• SPEAKER • 
David Lisenby, a Montgomery native, founded Lisenby Construction, Inc. in 

1991. A member of the Greater Montgomery Home Builders Association since 

1995, he has served as it’s Remodelers Council Chair and as GMHBA 

President. At the state level, he has chaired numerous committees, including 

Remodelers, Governmental Affairs and Regulatory Affairs. He will be giving 

us a Legislative update and tell us what the HBAA is doing to promote the 

trades. 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 • MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT • 
Greetings everybody, 

I hope everyone has had a safe and enjoyable summer. It is back to school time at the Welch 

house and things are busy. Make sure you have your $10k giveaway ticket. If you don’t have 

a ticket you can’t win! I’m looking forward to seeing each of you at the event August 24, 

2019. Dinner begins at 6:30 and drawing at 7:30. Come out and see our membership and 

enjoy a fun evening. As I type this, I am preparing to join Debbie Thompson, Heath 

McDaniel, Joey Fortenberry, and Kory Bowlin from Alabama Homebuilders at GSCC to meet 

with numerous area high school counselors. Our goal is to encourage these counselors to 

introduce opportunities in the Carpentry and Construction trade fields. As many of you are 

aware, the opportunities in our field are abounding and the laborforce is struggling to keep 

up with the workload. Construction has been good for many of us and we should continue to 

train the next generation of builders. Have a great day!   Bobby Dale Welch 

 

 

• UPCOMING EVENTS • 

************************************************* 

GREATER GADSDEN HOMEBUILDERS 

ASSOCIATE COUNCIL 

$10,000 CASH GIVEAWAY 

Saturday, AUGUST 24, 2019 

2 Steak Dinners & Open Bar 

Dinner at 6:30 pm – Drawing starts at 7:30 pm 

at Gadsden Shrine Club 

$125 DONATION (ADMITS TWO) 

YOU DO NOT HAVE TO BE PRESENT TO WIN 

All proceeds go to the Home Builders projects, charities  

and a portion to ABPAC 

Contact a Board Member for your ticket!! 
 


